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5 SCOTTISH LGPS TRAINING – OCTOBER, 2013 (AN68-2013) 
 
A Training Seminar is being organised by Baillie Gifford for all Scottish LGPS Funds.  The Seminar 
will take place in Baillie Gifford’s Offices in Edinburgh on 2nd to 3rd October, 2013.  The Seminar is 
free but there will be travel and subsistence costs.  
 


